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Headlines 
 

 

 Cricklade Festival – We had a stand at this event and spoke to 112 people about how to 
recycle more and reduce their household rubbish.  We also ran an upcycling activity, 
transforming recycling plastic bottle caps and plastic bags into butterfly feeders.  We 
signed up a couple of volunteers to help us with activities in and around Cricklade. 

 

 

 We’ve begun work in Royal Wootton Bassett Academy and have organised waste 
workshops for next term. We’ve been in contact with other local schools and pre-
schools and have organised waste workshops in Lyneham and Royal Wootton Bassett. 

 

 

 We’re attending more summer events with our stand and activities and are planning to 
work with the local libraries and holiday clubs.  

 

 
 

 
 


